Langar C of E Primary School

Barnstone Road Langar Nottingham NG13 9HH 01949 860056



Governor's Newsletter Summer 2023

Dear parents/guardians/carers,

As we quickly approach the end of an incredibly busy academic year, we as governors wish to congratulate our school community on all our achievements this year. Without the hard work of our dedicated staff and the unfailing support of our parents/carers, we would not have been able to achieve the positive environment allowing the Langar Primary pupils to excel.

We are exiting the academic year with an Ofsted report which reflects our values and strengths as a school, as well as identifying the fantastic progress the staff have made across so many areas. Our Year 6 pupils are leaving for their next chapter after achieving truly excellent Key Stage 2 SAT results. We wish those leaving us all the best and know that their time at Langar Primary will have equipped them with the confidence to aim high and fulfil their potential.

We would like to thank our 'Friends of School' for volunteering and hosting several events over the year, including discos, selling ice creams and our Summer Fair. The money raised from these events is invaluable, particularly in the current financial climate, and will support our pupils through the purchase of additional iPads.

The Langar Primary governing body has had several new members this academic year, who have embraced their new roles. We have been working hard to support our school to make improvements with a clear sense of vision and purpose. Our governors have been a frequent presence in our school through various monitoring visits, attending assemblies and supporting with activities such as swimming. We have been so impressed by our pupil's positive attitudes, behaviour and understanding of their curriculum, during our visits. The staff have been able to confidently share with us their planning across all areas of the curriculum, as well as demonstrating the positive impact schemes such as the ELS phonics has had on pupil's progress.

We look forward to continuing to support our school in delivering its vision and promise to ensure our children are happy, respectful and lifelong learners.

We would like to wish everyone a fantastic summer,

Kind regards,

The Governing Body